Sponsorship & Fundraising

LBPW


The Long Branch Pop Warner Association is a very important program for our kids and for the community.  Our program provides fun in a safe atmosphere, teaches techniques and fundamentals of a sport, stresses good sportsmanship and academics, and it has enabled the opportunity to succeed where sometimes kids might not have been able to prosper.  


Every adult involved in this program donates his or her time to each child.  Every parent works hard to ensure that a joint effort enables us to have a successful program for our kids.  We are a non-profit organization and whether you choose to volunteer your time, sponsor an event or monetary goal or even help us in fundraising events; part of the success of this program is being able to provide our kids with the best we can.


The Long Branch Pop Warner program has been steadily growing, each year we have more children sign-up and want to feel that Green Wave Pride!  Each year we are faced with different needs and challenges, your contribution could greatly influence the outcome of our ability to effectively deal with these challenges and needs.

If you are interested in helping support our program please contact a Board member.  

Respectfully submitted,

Chantal Simonelli

LBPW Board member

LBPW@lbgreenwave.com
